
Fall 2018 - ENRICHMENT CLASSES  email to register: afternoons@lwpreschool.com

Silly Science 
Messy Art  
All Ages

Team Building 
through 
Sensory 
Exploration 
Ages 3.5+

Cooking In 
Spanish         
All Ages

Little Acrobats 
All Ages

Imaginative  
Art 
All Ages

Mindful 
Preschool 
Yoga 
Ages 4+

Wood & Clay 
Builders 
Ages 3.5+

MONDAYS 
9/10 - 12/3  
3:30-4:00p  
Ms. Erin 
Ms.Cynthia  
Fee: $150 
(12 classes)

TUESDAYS 
9/11 - 11/27  
3:30-4:00p 
Ms. Gracie 
Ms. Azniv 
Fee: $150 
(12 classes)              

TUESDAYS 
9/11 - 11/28 
3:30-4:00p 
Ms. Cynthia 
Ms. Adriana  
Fee: $160 
(12classes)

WEDNESDAYS 
9/12 - 11/28 
Ms. Marita 
Ms. Blanca 
3:30-4:00p  
Fee: $150 
(12 classes)  

THURSDAYS 
9/13 - 12/6 
3:30-4:00p 
Ms. Belssy 
Ms. Elizabeth  
Fee: $150 
(12 classes) 

THURSDAYS 
9/13 - 12/6 
3:30-4:00p 
Rachel Gonzalez 
RYT 200 -  
Children's Yoga  
Fee: $160   
 (12 classes)

FRIDAYS 
9/14 - 12/7 
3:30-4:00p 
Ms. Lyzzy  
Ms. Annaliese  
Fee: $150 
(11classes)

Description 
This class is a fusion 
of art and science 
experiences.It is 
rich in sensory and 
emotional 
experiences that  
will facilitate artistic 
and science 
expression 
throughout this 
session. 

Description        
In this class, 
children will learn 
communication and 
creative problem 
solving skills 
through 
collaboration and 
sensory based 
activities. This class 
promotes 
communication with 
peers and 
teamwork. 

Description          
The Cooking in 
Spanish class is just 
that; Ms. Cynthia will 
be instructing the 
class speaking 
Spanish to them and 
using Spanish in the 
descriptions of food, 
songs and stories to 
go with each cooking 
project. They will be 
making a yummy 
food item and being 
exposed to the 
Spanish language at 
the same time. Truly a 
unique experience!

Description 
Little Acrobats is a 
class where each 
child will be able to 
express themselves 
through movements of 
dance and tumbling. 
Physical activity 
classes promote 
healthy growth and 
development, 
improves balance 
and coordination, 
helps establish 
connections in the 
brain, and improves 
confidence and self-
esteem.

Description 
In Imaginative Art 
we will design and 
make a variety of 
different art 
activities. Children 
will be exposed to 
a variety of hands-
on art that will 
spark curiosity, 
creativity, discovery 
and imagination to 
create wonderful 
pieces of art.

Description 
Mindful Preschool 
Yoga with Rachel 
can help children to 
become more 
compassionate and 
self aware 
individuals. 
Children connect 
with others and 
themselves by 
learning mindful 
movements and 
yoga poses.

Description 
In this hands on 
class, children will 
assemble projects 
in wood and clay 
using simple tools 
and techniques. 
We’ll emphasize 
safety in our 
exploration of 
projects that  
children will love to 
make.

 

mailto:afternoons@lwpreschool.com

